
 

 

         PLAN SUBMITTAL PROCESS FOR BLACK FOREST FIRE 

Due to the immensity of the fire, there will be a slight modification in the plan review process 

for plans submitted to reconstruct in that area. According to  El Paso County requirements, all 

plans for reconstruction must be reviewed and released for construction by the appropriate fire 

district (Black Forest Fire Protection District or Falcon Fire Protection District). Because of the 

anticipated volume; manage the location of the submitted plans; and expedite the plan review 

process, the Regional Building Department (RBD) will be issuing an “approval document” with 

any of the first three scenarios for reconstruction click here. RBD, along with the El Paso County 
Development Services Department (DSD) will review the plans internally. It will the responsibility of the 

person submitting the plans to get the proper information to the Black Forest Fire Protection District 

(BFF) or Falcon Fire Protection District  (FF)  for review and eventually the “approval document” 

signed/ dated and returned to RBD prior to release of the permit. For link to BFF requirements, click 

here – for  FF requirements, click here (coming soon) 

 

 

Contact Information 

Falcon Fire Department 

Vernon Chaplin 

7030 Old Meridian Road 

Falcon, CO 80831 

Phone: 719-495-4050 

Fax: 719-495-3112 

http://www.pprbd.org/Notices/BlackForestFire/BFFrestorationSFD.pdf

